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Proposed Temporary Delegation of Authority for  

Amendments to Traffic Bylaws   

 
On April 30, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council delegate authority to the Commissioner of Transportation Services to 
temporarily amend traffic bylaws, where required, in response to  traffic operations 
and safety concerns arising during the COVID-19 pandemic and until such time as 
this authority is repealed by Council. 
 

2. The Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaw.  
 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to local municipalities and the Chief of York 

Regional Police. 
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